24th July, 1931,

1 have just received a letter from my friend
Ue Barozy, Seoretary of State for Hungary, in which he
informes me that he will be pleased to make &ll arrange-
nments for you to be received by the FPrime iiiniater,
Count Bethlen, and by the Lkegent, and he alsc mentions
that he hopes you will go shooting with Prince Featetica
and Count Karolyi, and that the Duchess will acoompany you.

My friend is leaving for Switzerland at the end
of this week to jJoin his family, and he suggesta that you
should not go to Budapest before the 15th or 20th of
September, at which time the shooting seeson starts there,
and nearly everyone is away until that date. Iliis address
is:~

His Excellency

Dr. stephen De Baroezy,
Secretary of State to
The Prime lMinister of Iungary,
Privet Hotel,
ST. MORITZ.

Perhaps you will be good enough to suggeat to him the date
of your arrival in Budapest and let him know where his reply
may £ind you about the and of August.

I am sure you will enjoy your visit to Hungary,
from where you will bring back happy recollections, as you
no doubt will receive a hearty welcome there.



